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Hon’ble Prime Minister of India H.E Narendra Modi conveyed warm greetings to His

Majesty King Abdullah II  bin Al Hussein and the people of the Hashemite Kingdom of

Jordan on the pious occasion of Eid Al Adha. 

Prime Minister  Modi,  in  a  personal  letter  addressed to  His  Majesty,  said that  the

festival which is observed by over 200 million Indians of Islamic faith spreads the universal

message of love, piety, sacrifice and forgiveness. 

Prime Minister Modi, on this holy occasion, prayed for peace, harmony and fraternity

among all people in the service of the greater good for humanity. 
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